
Proposal to Commissioners of JLRPD 

August 2025 (repeat of 2024) 

 

Our recommendation of a financial investment is based on discussions 

with surrounding fishery committees as well on the preliminary spring 

2024 fish study reported by DNR (Ms. Bergman-6/24).  Originally, we 

had planned to recommend fish stocking by DNR and private funding.  

We have modified our recommendation to the following: 

• This is the second year so that we may achieve the budgetary 

amount for initial projects…. 

• Survey and determine local businesses and request amounts to 

support this lake enhancement-Fall/Winter 2024 

• Request a yearly budgetary item of $1,500-$2,000 for fishery 

improvement…..an initial habitat project-Fall/winter 2025 

• Work with DNR to request a proposal and facilitate a habitat 

project 

• Develop plan and timeline for yearly habitat and/or fishery 

enhancement projects 

 

 

 


